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Please vote no on this bill. It will kill the industry in Oregon and provide little to no 

impact change on the environment when other methods are used to replace the 

diesel. Secondly, the people of Oregon will not be able to get food or other goods 

need if this is passed. This bill is trying to replace diesel without a solution when they 

are gone. This will be horrible for the state. 


